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Cheryl Knopp, Liquidnet
General Counsel
Liquidnet

Postponement of Liquidnet Annual Meeting of
Stockholders

April 21, 2020 — Due to current restrictions around gatherings in response to COVID-19, the annual meeting of the
stockholders of Liquidnet Holdings, Inc. originally scheduled for May 6, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. has been postponed.

If/when we are permitted to reschedule the meeting for this year, stockholders will receive a new notice on the
rescheduled date and time.

For related inquiries please email stockholders@liquidnet.com.

Thank you
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